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DCBOE to Participate in National Disability Voter Registration Week 
 

WASHINGTON, D.C., The DCBOE is proud to announce our participation in a national, 
nonpartisan effort to increase the participation of people with disabilities. This effort, 
known as the REV UP Campaign, has designated July 16-20, 2018 as National Disability 
Voter Registration Week (NDVRW) in advance of the November General Election.  
 
Please join us in supporting the REV UPi Campaign, as well as the disability community, by 
attending and promoting our Voter Registration Drive during NDVRW.  We will host a 
Voter Registration Drive on Wednesday, July 18, 2018, 1:00pm-3:00pm, at the Center for 
Independent Living (1400 Florida Ave. NE #3, Washington DC 20002).  
 
However, DCBOE will kick off NDVRW at our office (1015 Half Street SE, Washington, DC 
20013) on Monday, July 16, 2018, from 11:00am-4:00pm. Please stop by our office to 
start the NDVRW celebration, with prizes and surprises. Voter registration applications 
and outreach information will also be available at the DCBOE office all week long. 
 
If you would like to be a part of this event, please contact Terrica Jennings, Esq., ADA 
Coordinator, at tjennings@dcboe.org or call (202) 727-2524.  
 
If you are a member of the press interested in covering this event, please contact Rachel 
Coll at rcoll@dcboe.org or call (202) 727-5411.  
 

 

The District of Columbia Board of Elections is an independent agency of the District of Columbia 
Government responsible for the administration of elections, ballot access, and voter registration. 

### 
 

i The REV UP Campaign, launched by the American Association of People with Disabilities (AAPD) 
in 2016, is a nonpartisan initiative that coordinates with national, state, and local disability 
organizations to increase the political power of the disability community while also engaging 
candidates and the media on disability issues. The Campaign focuses on voter registration, 
education, access, and engagement. REV UP stands for Register! Educate! Vote! Use your Power! 
Learn more at www.aapd.com/REVUP. 
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